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STATUS REPORT June 2021 
Water Treatment Plant– Central Street 

 
 

Dear Residents: 

The construction phase of the new water treatment plant started in May 2021 below are 
some recent updates. 

The land has been cleared of trees and graded, the development of the lagoons is 
underway. The building department has issued the foundation permit. The contractor is in 
process of excavation to construct the lower level slab and foundation walls. This phase 
is anticipated to take several weeks as it includes steel supports, numerous conduits and 
sleeves for the future construction. 

The project is on schedule, the first month of construction has gone as expected and there 
have been no issues to note.  

A July 2021 status update will be posted towards the end of that month. 


